The Heartland Antique Radio Association, Inc.
Minutes of the May 17, 2018 Meeting

The HLARA monthly meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm at the Hardesty Regional Library,
Tulsa, OK by the president, Jerome Thomas.

The following officers were present::
Board Member: Scott Petty
Board Member: Gene Vickery
President Jerome Thomas
Secretary-Treasurer Earl Massoth

Including officers, 21 members and guests were in attendance.

Reports:
The financial report and the minutes of the last meeting were read by Earl Massoth and approved.

Announcements:

One of our annual events, the The Summer Sizzer, to be held at the Asbury United Methodist
Church, to be held on June 2, was announced. Free food, and categories for prizes were mentioned.
The monthly “Eggs and Electrons” breakfast to be cancelled because of the Sizzler.

Old Business: No old business was conducted.
New Business: No new business was conducted.

Program:

Gene Vickery presented a program on the history of magnetic recorders. The program covered both
wire recorders and tape recorders. The program included a portion of a video about Jack Mullin,
showing how Jack Mullin was instrumental in bring German tape recording technology to the U. S.
after WWIL. Gene also demonstrated wire recorder operation.

Show and Tell:

There were 4 show-and-tell presenters.

Bob Schwartz described a Grundig tape recorder that he had owned for many years.
Scott Petty described a Nora DKE German radio.

Randy Beeson presented an update on a vintage horn speaker that he had repaired.

Auction;
The usual donation auction was held and we received $42.00.

The meeting was adjourned.
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